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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

The Village of Lake in the Hills Public Works Department collaborated with ComEd Energy 

Efficiency to replace existing streetlight heads throughout the Village with new more efficient 

LED streetlight heads.  

 

“The new LED lights look terrific, they really light up the street by my house”, said Village 

President Russ Ruzanski. “That, coupled with the fact that they save the residents of Lake in the 

Hills money, makes this project a win-win.” 

 

The ComEd Energy Efficiency program funded the project with no cost to the Village. 

Additionally, the efficiency of the new LED streetlight heads will reduce the cost of street 

lighting for the Village by approximately $17,000 per year. 
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